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Comments: Public lands are the homes for wildlife and are not  appropriate places for gun ranges. No one wants

a gun range in their backyard, and neither do the non-human animals that live on public lands. Furthermore, most

humans visit public lands to enjoy nature, not the sights and sounds of gunfire. Gun ranges can be built on

private land. They definitely do not belong on public lands, which are intended for far higher and better purposes.

We need more natural areas and more wildlife habitat, not less. Therefore, I urge you not to allow public lands to

be used for gun ranges, not anywhere, not ever. 


